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Lou Mansolillo

From: Allison Spadone <aspadone@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2025 8:08 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Fwd: Bill H5099

Dear Mr. Mansolillo,  
 
Kindly accept this written testimony in support of H5099 to be addressed at the House Environmental and Natural 
Resources Committee and add it to the day's documents. I encourage the Department of Transportation to plant 
pollinator-friendly, native species of trees, shrubs and plants within limits of roadways, including state highways. Bees, 
butterflies, hummingbirds and insects are in decline due to habitat loss, climate change and disease. We need to support 
our local ecosystems wherever possible, and I fully SUPPORT Bill H5099. 

Thank you, 
Allison Spadone, Providence 


